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Summary of Information 
 
 
 
 

DRAFT EASTER SUNDAY SHOP TRADING POLICY 
 
 

At a meeting of the Horowhenua District Council held on 30 August 2017, Council resolved to 
consult on this draft Policy using the Special Consultative Procedure as laid down in the Local 
Government Act 2002. 
 
1. Proposal 
 

Council is proposing to introduce an Easter Sunday Shop Trading Policy to apply throughout 
the Horowhenua District.  This Policy will allow all shops in the district to open and trade on 
Easter Sunday should they wish to do so. 
 

2. Submissions 
 

Submissions on the proposal close at 5.00 pm on Friday 6 October 2017.  All submissions 
should be addressed to: 
 

Easter Sunday Shop Trading Policy 
Horowhenua District Council 
Private Bag 4002 
Levin 5540 
 

Submitters should advise whether they wish to be heard when submissions are considered.  
A meeting will be scheduled after the consultation period has closed.  Submitters are advised 
that pursuant to the Local Government Act 2002 and subject to the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987, all submissions shall be made available to the 
public. 
 
Submission forms and the Statement of Proposal are available at the Council Offices in Levin 
(126 Oxford Street, or Te Takere), Foxton (Clyde Street); or Shannon (Plimmer Terrace).  
Copies may also be obtained by telephoning Council’s Customer Service Centre, Levin, on 
(06) 366 0999, and on Council’s website www.horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 

3. Form of Summary 
 

The form and contents of this summary were approved by a resolution of Council on 30 
August 2017. 
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